
Organization Cornell Minds Matter 

2014-2016 Allocation $2.00

2016-2018 Request $2.00

Appropriations 
Recommendation 

$2.00

Rationale of the Committee 

The Appropriations Committee recommends funding Cornell Minds Matter at $2.00 for the 2016-2018 
By-Line Funding Cycle. The Committee appreciates the immense amount of work being done by those 
within Cornell Minds Matter to support the mental health of those within the Cornell community. The 
Committee suggests that Cornell Minds Matter attempt to eliminate unnecessary costs including massage 
therapists and focus on which portions of the event are necessary to adequately support the intention of 
that event. Additionally, the Committee recommends that Cornell Minds Matter reevaluate the 
importance of their community events to the undergraduate students they are meant to serve through the 
Student Activity Fee. Finally, the Committee suggests investigating the potential success of larger events 
as they may represent a way to engage a broader number of students. 

Vote Totals 

The Committee votes down, from the highest number proposed to the lowest, to give the group the 
advantage. The vote totals from the Committee were as follows: 

Amount Vote 

$2.00 10-0-1

Respectfully submitted, 

Matthew Stefanko 
Vice President for Finance 
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